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Oregonians haven’t recovered from the Covid disaster. We pay too much in taxes as 

it is. The state has proven time and time again how much it mishandles finances.  

This is a money grab to pad the pockets of the “general fund” without accountability.  

This will push more businesses out of the state.  

This will push more people to move away.  

You NEED to think/care more about the actual hardworking people of this “once” 

great state and help support them.   

Playing with their money how you see fit isn’t it.  

 

 

 


